From: Geoffrey Hugall

To: Southampton to London Pipeline Project

Subject: Esso Petroleum Company Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Southampton to

London Pipeline Project - Adequacy of consultation request

**Date:** 28 May 2019 18:10:43

Attachments: <u>image001.jpg</u>

image002.png image003.jpg image004.jpg

## Dear Sir / Madam,

Further to your letter dated 14th May 2019 in which you request the views of the London Borough of Hounslow as to the adequacy of the consulation in respect of the above proposal.

I can confirm that, from the perspective of the London Borough of Hounslow, we would not wish to raise any concerns with, or objections to the consultation process carried out.

Regards,

## Geoff Hugall

Planning Manager (West Area) Housing Planning and Communities 2nd Floor, Hounslow House London Borough of Hounslow

Office: 020 8583 4936

Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the sender and, while given in good faith, do not necessarily represent a formal decision of the Local Planning Authority unless a statutory application is or has been made and determined in accordance with requisite procedures, planning policies and having had regard to material considerations

## www.hounslow.gov.uk

Follow us online: Twitter: <u>@LBofHounslow</u> and Facebook: <u>www.facebook.com/HounslowCouncil</u>

